
 

 

candidate ANNOUCMENT  

 Monday, May 9th, 2016 

From:  Richard Souza: Chairman Herkimer County Democratic Committee 

                              RSouza5046@roadrunner.com : 315.717.6101 

To: Media and Press outlets 

Chairman Richard Souza would like to formally invite you, or a representative of 

your organization, to attend a meeting of the Herkimer County Democrat 

Committee on Tuesday, May 10, 2016 at 6:00 pm at the Knights of Columbus hall 

on West Street, Ilion, NY. At that meeting it is anticipated that local attorney, 

Audrey B. Dunning, will announce that she is seeking the office of New York 

State Senator for the 51
st
 District.     

"Audrey has a long history of service to our community, both in out of the 

courtroom," said Richard Souza. "She will surely be a strong and tireless advocate 

for our District in the State Senate." 

She received national attention for her successful representation at the New York 

Court of Appeals in the landmark case of the People of the State of New York vs. 

Plunkett.    

We hope you will send a reporter from your organization to hear her 

announcement and begin getting to know her.   

 


